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3Cocket No. 30-05985

Pittsburgh Testing Laboratory
ATTN: Mr. E. L. Andresky
P. O. Box 1646
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15220

Gentlemen:

Subject: Lost Strontium-90 Sealed Source

Reference: Your letters dated March 18, 1979 and June 19, 1979.

Thank you for your letters, referenced above, which forwarded your reports
regarding the subject matter. We appreciate your informing this office and
our Revion V office concerning the disposition of the two cesium-137 and one
iridium-192 sources which were located in Hawaii. These matters will be
reviewed during our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely ,

s(,
,

Robert 0. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
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